
WFQX-TV 

Request for Engineering STA 

 

 

The WFQX antenna network has been damaged resulting in an inability operate with limited 

power levels of between 5 and 10 percent, or between 10 and 20 kW ERP. The licensee is 

working to restore the station to full authorized parameters, but the tower is currently too iced to 

be safely climbed, a condition that in unlikely to change for several weeks. 

 

Accordingly, special temporary authorization is requested for operation at reduced power until 

restoration work is completed and the station can be restored to full licensed operating 

parameters.  


